
 

 

 

 

 
 

Second Grade News 
February 8, 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
     Love is in the air!  Teachers and students are on 
the lookout for acts of kindness. If you get a 
moment, stop by the cafeteria where the hearts are 
displayed to read ways kindness is being spread like 
confetti.  
    Next Thursday will be our Valentine Exchange.  
While we aren’t having a party, we will celebrate 
Valentine’s Day with literacy centers and fun 
activities connected to our curriculum.  
   Our PTO encourages you to come to the next PTO 
meeting on February 21st at 7:00pm. Please come 
and get connected with other Hawks Rise parents.  
   Let’s have a kind week!  
 

Learning Goals 
 
Wonders – U3W4 
Phonics –  long e: e, ee, ea, ie, y, ey 
HF words- after, before every, few, first, hear, hurt, 
old, special, would 
Comprehension – ask and answer questions, main 
idea and key details 
Grammar – verbs – have, has, had 
                      Plurals - -s, -es, -ies 
    U3W4 Spelling/ Grammar TEST on February 20th  
                  U3W4 Fresh Read TEST on February 21st  
 
Go Math – Chapter 7 Time and Money 
Vocabulary: penny, nickel, dime, quarter, dollar, 
minute 

Chapter 7 Math TEST on February 20th. 
 
Social Studies – Black History, President’s Day 
 
Fusions – Weather Unit begins February 12th  
                  Weather TEST on February 22nd 
 
                   
 
 
 

This Week’s Focus 

 
Second Grade musical is  

January 31st.    
 
Class Pictures on January 23rd.  

 

Upcoming Events 

 
Our character trait this week was 
good citizen characteristics.  
 

Reminders 

 
02/18 President’s Day – No school 
03/01 Silent Auction @ 6:30pm 
03/18-03/22  Spring Break 
03/25  Teacher Planning Day 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Boosterthon Fun Run is February 13th at 10:00.  
Come cheer on your runner! You can send in 
donations, go online and register, and get 
pledges on line with your student. 

The Silent Auction will be here before you know it! 
Our class basket’s theme is Family Game Night. 
Please look for Jeanette May’s email and think of 
what your family can contribute (by Feb. 7) to make 
our basket spectacular. Thank you so much for 
supporting our school! Here’s the link: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0
944	AFAE29A1FB6-silent	 

 


